
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 20/08/2024 1:04:00 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

20/08/2024

MRS Lucinda Grindrod
22 / 30 Moore RD
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: PEX2024/0005 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Please consider a zebra crossing on Moore Rd, near the Harbord Hotel entry as a part of
these expansions. This would provide a safe crossing point for pedestrians, particularly given
the anticipated increase in traffic due to the hotel expansion




